
 

	

	

	

	

Dear	Parents,	

Jack	from	the	Elite	Dancers	Academy	here.	

We	 are	 thrilled	 to	 let	 you	 know	we	will	 be	 continuing	 to	 run	 the	 hugely	
popular	‘Acro	Club’	throughout	Summer	Term.		

Acro	Club	runs	from	3:30	until	4:30	every	Friday	for	all	Reception,	Year	1	
&	Year	2	students.		

A	bit	about	Acro	Club:	

Suitable	for	both	boys	and	girls,	Acro	focuses	on	gymnastic	floor	
work,	including	cartwheels,	handstands,	walkovers,	stretching,	
conditioning	and	coordination!	The	Acrobatic	Arts	programme	is	
based	on	safe	and	effective	age	appropriate	progressions,	helping	

students	improve	strength	and	flexibility.	 

You	 can	 find	 out	 more	 about	 the	 Elite	 Dancers	 Academy	 here:	
www.elitedancersacademy.com		

Each	class	is	£8.50	and	is	invoiced	termly	in	advance.	Due	to	the	progressive	
nature	of	this	class,	we	are	unable	to	offer	drop	in/ad	hoc	payments.		

If	 your	 child	 would	 like	 to	 join	 the	 club	 next	 term,	 please	 email	
jack@eliteda.co.uk	to	pre-register	and	I	will	take	you	through	the	steps	of	
enrolment.	 

Thanks!	 

Jack  


